

Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

August 11, 2020

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

No. 415

NEW LAND TRANSPORTATION OFFICE ADDRESS

To: Schools Division Superintendents Regional Office Division Chiefs

, s. 2020

All Others Concerned

- 1. Attached is a letter from **Rhodelio V. Poliquit**, Regional Director, Department of Transportation, Land Transportation Office, Regional Office VIII, informing that the Land Transportation Office, Regional Office No. VIII, with the Office of the Regional and Assistant Regional Director and offices of the Administrative Division, Financial and Management Division, Operations Division, and New Registration Unit, has transferred to a new address at **Government Center, Candahug, Palo, Leyte.**
- 2. In view thereof, all official communications intended for LTO Regional Office No. VIII shall be addressed to:

RHODELIO V. POLIQUIT

Regional Director
Land Transportation Office
Regional Office No. VIII
Government Center, Candahug, Palo, Lyete

3. For information and guidance.

RAMIR B. UYTICO EdD, CESO IV

Director IV

Enclosure:

Letter from Rhodelio V. Poliquit

Reference:

Letter from Rhodelio V. Poliquit

To be indicated in the Perpetual Index under the following subjects

INFORMATION

AD-PS-JCD

subjects:

8-12-2026

1:41ph

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

Government Center, Candahug, Palo, Leyte (053) 323-3156 | region8@deped.gov.ph ISO 9001:2015 Certified

DepEd RO8 ATA-F22 (CY2018-v03-r00) Page 1 of 1

